Jan 2010



doc.: IEEE 802.11-10/0138r0

IEEE P802.11
Wireless LANs

	TGac MAC Ad Hoc Minutes

	Date:  January 19, 2010

	Author(s):

	Name
	Affiliation
	Address
	Phone
	Email

	Jae Seung Lee
	ETRI
	161 Gajeong-dong, Yuseong-gu, Daejeon, Korea
	+82 42 860 1326
	jasonlee@etri.re.kr

	Matthew Fischer
	Broadcom
	190 Mathilda Place, Sunnyvale, CA 94086
	+1 408 543 3370
	mfischer@broadcom.com

	Chunhui (Allan) Zhu
	Samsung Electronics
	75 W Plumeria Dr. San Jose, CA 95134, USA
	408-545-5667
	c.zhu@samsung.com


Abstract

This document contains the minutes from MAC ad hoc held at the January 2010 802.11 interim, taken by Jae Seung Lee (ETRI), MAC ad hoc co-chair.

MAC ad hoc minutes

Tuesday AM1, January 19, 2010

AM1 session was chaired by Matthew Fischer (Broadcom). 
Three ad hoc co-chairs affiliated themselves.

Jae Seung Lee (ETRI) agreed to take the minutes for this MAC ad hoc meeting.

Matthew explained the agenda.
Affiliation policy, IEEE Patent policy, and Question of IP claims were not reviewed at the ad hoc session since they were already reviewd by TGac chair during opening block.
Attendance was not recorded. There were 21 attendees at AM1 session.
Matthew briefly explained rules for ad hocs that had already been approved at the TGac meeting on Monday.
Matthew asked everyone whether any changes to the last MAC ad hoc Teleconf minutes were necessary, and there was no response.

Submissions

Matthew asked if anyone had questions on Allan’s contribution on power saving (Doc # 11-09/1263r03) that had been discussed on the last MAC ad hoc conference call, and there were no questions.
Yong Liu (Marvell) presented VHT Frame Padding (Doc #11-10/0064r2) by Marvell, Intel, Broadcom, Qualcomm, Atheros, and Samsung Electronics. 
There were several technical questions on the suggested VHT Frame Padding from audience and Yong has answered them.
There was a question on the comparison between the suggested VHT Frame Padding and existing 11n. Yong answered that 11n did not provide multi-user case.
Robert Stacey (Intel) suggested a straw poll on accepting the introduced VHT frame padding to be included in the TGac Specification Framework Document.
There were debates on it and it was decided that the paragraph on the VHT frame padding that would be included in the Specification Framework will be reviewed and that the straw poll on accepting the concepts within VHT Frame Padding (Doc #11-10/0064r2) to become part of the TGac Specification Framwork document will be scheduled on Wednesday AM1 MAC ad hoc session.
Wednesday AM1, January 20, 2010

TBD
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